
From: Dena Heighton <dlpheighton@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 10:29 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Trinitas project on Pontiac Trail near Skydale April 11, 2018 
 
Our concerns are the drainage and possible flooding of our home due to the way it is suppose to run the 
water off of that property.  We do not have a current problem with it but in the future who would be 
responsible for that issue if we start getting backup in our homes?  The city?  Trinitas? 
 
Another concern is all the traffic.  The safety of our families, as many of us have small children that will walk 
to school or bike.  The increased drivers will cause a safety issue for walkers and bikers.     
 
Parking will be an issue, as well. 
 
Why are we putting college students so far away from campus?  Why are we not looking at closer sites, 
such as the old Kroger site on Broadway.  It is as least 2 miles closer than the current proposed site and 
walking distance to the hospital. 
 
Please consider putting this project at another location.  We are not objecting to family homes going on this 
site but student housing could become an issue as the noise and traffic will be. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration on voting this down. 
 
Huron Highland resident, 
Dena Heighton and family 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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